
From:
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: "Support for climate legislation in Oregon"
Date: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 3:30:52 AM

﻿
﻿
﻿
﻿ We support SB 1530 with improvements for climate. 
We are grandparents and are worried about the dangers of climate change. Now is the time to
address the climate crisis. 
Ken & Nancy Resnick
Manzanita, Oregon
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